1. Home

Richmond Station Newsletter - January 24, 2018

By Richmond Station January 24, 2018 | 8:48 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

A large amount of collisions (accidents) in the Richmond District are the result of unsafe driving and are preventable. Officers at Richmond Station are conducting traffic operations (stop signs, speeding, pedestrian in the crosswalk) to increase education and overall vehicle and pedestrian safety. We are working to make the district safer for all who live here, including drivers, pedestrians, and bicyclists.

San Francisco has experienced an increase of rain in the past few weeks. Just a friendly reminder to slow down and be aware of the other cars on the road.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Seeking Public's Assistance in Locating and Identifying Suspect in Aggravated Assault of a Cognitively Impaired Person 24-073

July 16, 2024 | 6:43 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Makes Arrest in Serial Vandalism Case Involving Autonomous Vehicles 24-072

July 11, 2024 | 10:23 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Mission District Homicide 24-071

July 11, 2024 | 10:03 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigators Develop Leads to Identify Suspects Involved in a Series of Home Invasions throughout San Francisco 24-070

July 10, 2024 | 10:22 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release